
Laboratory:
WearCheck USA
501 Madison Ave. 
Cary, NC 27513
USA

Ship To:
114 - ASCENDUM MACHINERY INC - CONCORD
1025 INTERNATIONAL DR NW
CONCORD, NC 28027
US

2 8 0 2 7

  Carton Contents:
10 x Sample Bottles
10 x Sample Mailers
10 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# LH0139498 to LH0139507

L H - M O B C E

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 59729
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 59729

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 59729

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=59729&p=1269
CID:59729
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=59729&p=1269


VOLVO A45G 342206 Diesel Engine @  hrs

 
VOLVO A45G 342206

Diesel Engine

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3235872

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0139498

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0139498

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0139498

EID:3235872
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714245&p=1269&sn=LH0139498
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714245&p=1269&sn=LH0139498
SN:LH0139498


VOLVO A45G 342206 Diesel Engine @  hrs

 
VOLVO A45G 342206

Diesel Engine

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3235872

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0139499

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0139499

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0139499

EID:3235872
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714246&p=6058&sn=LH0139499
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714246&p=6058&sn=LH0139499
SN:LH0139499


VOLVO A45G 342206 Transmission @  hrs

 
VOLVO A45G 342206

Transmission

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3235880

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0139500

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0139500

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0139500

EID:3235880
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714247&p=2223&sn=LH0139500
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714247&p=2223&sn=LH0139500
SN:LH0139500


VOLVO A45G 342206 Diesel Engine @  hrs

 
VOLVO A45G 342206

Diesel Engine

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3235872

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0139501

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0139501

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0139501

EID:3235872
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714248&p=7218&sn=LH0139501
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714248&p=7218&sn=LH0139501
SN:LH0139501


VOLVO A45G 342206 Bogie/Center Axle @  hrs

 
VOLVO A45G 342206

Bogie/Center Axle

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3235869

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0139502

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0139502

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0139502

EID:3235869
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714249&p=1029&sn=LH0139502
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714249&p=1029&sn=LH0139502
SN:LH0139502


VOLVO A45G 342206 Front Axle @  hrs

 
VOLVO A45G 342206

Front Axle

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3235867

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0139503

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0139503

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0139503

EID:3235867
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714250&p=4368&sn=LH0139503
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714250&p=4368&sn=LH0139503
SN:LH0139503


VOLVO A45G 342206 Rear Axle @  hrs

 
VOLVO A45G 342206

Rear Axle

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3235868

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0139504

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0139504

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0139504

EID:3235868
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714251&p=1476&sn=LH0139504
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714251&p=1476&sn=LH0139504
SN:LH0139504


VOLVO A45G 342206 Brake Cooling System @  hrs

 
VOLVO A45G 342206

Brake Cooling System

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3235870

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0139505

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0139505

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0139505

EID:3235870
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714252&p=7611&sn=LH0139505
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714252&p=7611&sn=LH0139505
SN:LH0139505


VOLVO A45G 342206 Drop Box @  hrs

 
VOLVO A45G 342206

Drop Box

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3235871

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0139506

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0139506

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0139506

EID:3235871
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714253&p=6871&sn=LH0139506
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714253&p=6871&sn=LH0139506
SN:LH0139506


VOLVO A45G 342206 Diesel Engine @  hrs

 
VOLVO A45G 342206

Diesel Engine

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3235872

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0139507

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0139507

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0139507

EID:3235872
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714254&p=881&sn=LH0139507
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714254&p=881&sn=LH0139507
SN:LH0139507


Laboratory:
WearCheck USA
501 Madison Ave. 
Cary, NC 27513
USA

Ship To:
114 - ASCENDUM MACHINERY INC - CONCORD
1025 INTERNATIONAL DR NW
CONCORD, NC 28027
US 2 8 0 2 7

  Carton Contents:
2 x Sample Bottles
2 x Sample Mailers
2 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# LH0139508 to LH0139509

L H - M O B C E

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 59730
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 59730

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 59730

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=59730&p=3004
CID:59730
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=59730&p=3004


VOLVO A45G 342206 Hydraulic System @  hrs

 
VOLVO A45G 342206

Hydraulic System

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3235879

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0139508

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0139508

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0139508

EID:3235879
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714255&p=3004&sn=LH0139508
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714255&p=3004&sn=LH0139508
SN:LH0139508


VOLVO A45G 342206 Transmission @  hrs

 
VOLVO A45G 342206

Transmission

 hrs

 WARRANTY OIL SAMPLE - MATCH TO MACHINE/COMPONENT/HRS

SCAN AS COMPONENT TAG IN PHONE APP

EID:3235880

Actual Hrs : _________ hrs

Sample Date : ____/____/20____

Oil Brand/Grade :

Oil Changed? Yes No

Filter Changed? Yes No No Filter

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

LH0139509

 LH sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. LH shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

 Comments:

1000-099

IF INFO COMPLETED RETURN THIS FORM IN MAILER

STICK ON SAMPLE BOTTLE

LH0139509

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

KEEP TO TRACK

LH0139509
Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

EID:3235880
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714256&p=228&sn=LH0139509
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=714256&p=228&sn=LH0139509
SN:LH0139509
http://www.tcpdf.org

